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17th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to the information contained in last week’s Head Teachers newsletter regarding 

school uniform we are now able to provide more information. 

 

If you have already ordered school uniform from School Trends, this is fine, you will still 

receive any items that you have ordered, but from now on we ask that you order any 

uniform from Birds of Dereham. 

 

You can order school uniform from Birds of Dereham by clicking on the link below or visiting 

their store in Dereham, Unit D, 13 Yaxham Rd, Dereham NR19 1HB. 

 

https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/parkers-c-of-e-primary-academy-761/ 

 

Available at present are the badged items, PE Kit, T-shirts, jumpers and cardigans with more 

items to follow. 

 

Just a reminder that our school uniform is as follows: Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan with 

school logo, grey trousers, skirt, shorts or pinafore and white polo shirt. During the summer, 

girls may wear a blue checked school dress. Our P.E kit is a team coloured t-shirt or white t-

shirt and shorts. Children should not be wearing sports tops or other coloured t-shirts for 

P.E.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Clair Greenacre 
 

School Business Manager 

Caston C of E Primary Academy 

mailto:office@parkers.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/parkers-c-of-e-primary-academy-761/

